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Our Ref: DWS/LK/ KS3 Sports Day 2025 

 

19th June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

RE : KS3 Sports Day 2025 

 

On Friday 20th June 2025 in the afternoon, we have St. Ninian’s High School Sports Day at Lower School.  This 

is for Year 7, 8 and 9 and all students will be off timetable for period 5 and 6.  They will be out on the field, 

either competing in, or supporting their house in the event. They will have an early lunch at 11:40am instead 

of period 4 and students will register after lunch in their normal period 5 classroom at 12:30pm before heading 

out to the field. Competitors will all register in the PE Sports hall at 12:15pm. 

 

We are forecast some good weather, so it is advised that students wear sun cream and have a drink. We 

are opening the canteen during the afternoon where students will have the opportunity to purchase an ice 

cream, biscuits or a drink. The cost of these is below: 

 

Ice Lolly’s - £1.20 

Ice pops - 20p 

Biscuits - 40p 

Bottle of water - 70p 

 

All money raised through the sale of the refreshments will go towards our Upper School gym development, 

which every student in the school will be able to benefit from when they get to Upper school. If your child 

would like an ice cream or drink in the afternoon, they will need to pay for it on their dinner card so please 

ensure they have enough money on their card to do this. 

 

Unfortunately, there are no parent spectators at our school sports day, but I am sure your child will have a 

brilliant afternoon competing or supporting their house and tell you all about it at home. If your child is 

competing in the event, they may wear a t-shirt of their house colour to compete in. If they do not have a top 

of that colour or would prefer to run in their PE shirt, they will be in a coloured bib.  

 

I hope everyone is excited about it and has a lovely afternoon competing or cheering on their house.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr D Winrow 

Head of the PE Department 
 
 
 


